Morning Announcements

Friday, April 1, 2011
Day 135
Wilson Art located in Fletcher is accepting applications for summer employment. Any interested graduating senior who is planning to attend college in the fall needs to see Mr. Godfrey or the Guidance Department for an application form.  Applications must be thoroughly completed (no blanks) and submitted to Mr. Godfrey by April 24th.

Spring pictures and Senior Cap & Gown Make Up pictures have been rescheduled and will be taken in the Student Lobby on Wednesday, April 13, 2011.  Your teachers have a schedule for times if you wish to have your Spring picture made and cap and gown make up pictures will be taken after 1:30.

Tickets for the Saturday night Country Show have been sold out.  If you were planning to see the show, make sure you come tonight.

TEACHERS:

Remember we will be on an Activity “B” schedule on Tuesday, April 5.  Please do not plan to have any club meetings during this time.

